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Finally, I would like to draw your attention on two practical information: 

• The EJS project, at present in phase of test, is officially presented, today May, the 16th, in 

Brussels, at a meeting of the European Judicial Network in civil and commercial matters; 

• We are organising a conference on June the 26th, in Brussels, on the role of legal professions 

in the development of the European digital agenda. I will send you the detailed program next 

week. 

 

I am counting on you! 

 

Sincerely, yours. 

 

 

 

 Patrick SANNINO 

 President of the CEHJ 


